
YOSEMITE WARD

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST
OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

May 7, 2023



SACRAMENT MEETING
May 7, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bro. Curtis Flynn

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matt Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…130
Be Thou Humble

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…170
God, Our Father, Hear Us Pray

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament

Bearing of Testimonies

Closing Hymn…308
Love One Another

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
The week ending May 06 - W. Hatch, Moffett, S. Prescott, Flynn
The week ending May 13 - Diaz, KWeir, Haynes, Martins, Cappadonia
The week ending May 20 - Millar, Mayhew, Durkson, Olsen, T.Johnson

Priesthood & Relief Society - May 14th. “Remember What
Matters Most” - Elder Russel M. Ballard
CFM - “What Lack I Yet?” -Matthew 19-20; Mark 10;
Luke18

Sunday School Lesson - May 7th “Rejoice with Me; for I
Have Found My sheep Which Was Lost” As you read,
prayerfully see what Heavenly Father wants you to know
and do. Your study of these chapters can open your heart to
messages meant just for you. Luke 12-17; John 11

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block on Sunday, May 28th and continue to be open on
the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to get
started with your family history, find ancestors to take to the
temple, learn how to use the new version of the
FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.

Seminary Graduation 2023
The Seminary Graduation will be held at the
Stake Center on Sunday, June 4th at 6:00pm

CHOIR CHOIR CHOIR
The Yosemite Ward Choir practice scheduled for Sunday,
May 7th is being postponed. It will resume as soon as possible.

Empty Nesters
Monday, May 15, 2023

5:30 PM
Bill and Jamie Mayhew

30331 Corral Dr, Coarsegold (YLP)
626-488-5502 / 626-806-2513

Soup and Salad
Bring your favorite

Stake Fireside for youth, parents and leaders.
Friday, May 19th, 7-9 pm
Elder Brad Wilcox will be speaking


